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Monday 3rd January 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Happy New Year! Staff and Governors at Spa hope that you have had a good Christmas and managed to 
spend time with loved ones. You may have seen news of the recent announcements by the Department for 
Education regarding measures to contain the spread of COVID-19. 

We wish to reassure you that there are no changes to your child’s education at this time. Spa Academy 
Askern will open as planned on Wednesday 5th January at 8.30am to all children. 

We are looking forward to welcoming your child back into classrooms, recognising that your child’s 
continued education is our top priority. In the coming days, we will send to parents/carers our updated risk 
assessment, in line with the DfE guidance released yesterday. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact (01302) 700332 or 
admin@spaacademyaskern.com and we will endeavour to reply to you as soon as possible. This includes 
the reporting of any pupils that are currently isolating after a positive test and will need to access their 
education remotely. 

We look forward to pupils returning on Wednesday and wish all our pupils, parents and carers a happy new 
year. 

 

 

 


